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Sent: 16 June 2020 09:44
To: Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk>
Subject: The Rose & Crown, Cop Hill Slaithwaite

Dear Sirs/Madam,
| am writing in support of the Public House, The Rose & Crown at Cop Hill in Slaithwaite.

| understand that their license is under review and | support this business for the following
reasons >>

1. The pub provides support for the locals. It is a great place to meet up with fellow neighbours
and has great community spirit.

2. It offers jobs for locals and gives back to the community through locally sourced produce.

3. The pub is one of the very few traditional pubs in the area which provides food and drink for
not just locals, people travel to this from miles away showing that this would be a significant loss
if the pub was not open.

As a local business | am keen to support a local business and especially at this time they need our
support more than ever. They have been offering a take away service which | have felt has

helped vulnerable locals until recently when it has been closed.

If this pub is closed it would be a significant loss to the community, |, along with many others beg
you not to do this.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require anything further.

Thanks
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